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29.04.2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with regret that the school has had to cancel the upcoming Year 6 trip to France. 
 
Foreign travel is still subject to heavy restrictions and there is still the possibility of 
France being put on the travel ‘red list’. With so much uncertainty around overseas 
travel, the company organising this trip have advised us to cancel this booking. 
 
The children are bound to be disappointed by this news as they have been waiting 
for such a long period of time but I am sure you will agree that their safety at this 
time is paramount.  
 
We will be offering a full refund of the amount you have paid. 
 
If you have any questions, please do email the school office. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Jennie Claff,  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

   

 


